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&rs. Lec- Drey 
515 West Point Avenue 
University City, MO 631 30 
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June 14, 1988 

D r  . Laurence F. Friedman 
Nuclear Material  Safe ty  Sect ion A 
Division of Radiation Safe ty  and Safeguards 
Region I - Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
475 Allendale  Rd. 
King of Prussia ,  PA 19406 

Dear D r .  Friedman: 

According t o  a l e t t e r  I received from John D. Kinneman, dated March 30, 
1988, regarding the  Shie lda l loy  f a c i l i t y  a t  Newfield, New Jersey,  Oak 
Ridge Associated Univers i t ies  was a t  t h a t  time i n  the  process of analyzing 
the  samples and d a t a  they'd co l l ec t ed  during t h e i r  f i e l d  inspec t ion  on 
October 19, 1987. Would you p lease  t e l l  m e  i f  t he  ORAU r e p o r t  i s  now 
ava i l ab le  and i f  s o  how t o  obta in  a copy -- or  i f  e a s i e r  f o r  you, would 
you p l ease  forward t h i s  l e t t e r  t o  t h e  appropriate  agency? 

I would be happy t o  pay f o r  photocopying and postage. 

S inc  e r  e ly  , 


